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Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
                      The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity
Telephone:  07450831472
                  
      Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com      
Sunday 23rd November 2014: Last Sunday of the Year A – Feast of Christ the King, Psalter Week 2
Sunday (23rd)              9.30 am: Feast of Christ the King Year A: Martin Obot: Thanksgiving



      7.30 pm:  Sunday Mass for the Polish Community
Monday (24th)             No Mass
Tuesday (25th)         10.00 am  Feria: Chinwe Nwuke
Wednesday (26th)      6.00 pm  Feria: Dominic Dieseru 
Thursday (27th)       10.00 am   Feria: Donor’s Intentions
Friday (28th)               6.00 pm  Feria: Martin Obot and Family
Saturday (29th)        10.00 am  Feria: Martin Obot and Family 
Sunday (30th)          9.30am   First Sunday of Advent Year B: Pro Populo 
*************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, all the sick especially those who have asked for our prayers and also the deceased members of our parish especially those whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace
Finances for Last Sunday, 23rd November 2014: Our collection last Sunday was  £248.00 made up of £96.00 Gift Aid and £152.00  Planned Giving and Loose,  Second Collection: £34.67, 
Polish Mass: £115.63,  Latin Mass: £82.00 Thank you. 
Mass Attendance: Sunday, 16th November: 72
Readers’ Rota for Weekend, 30th November: The First Sunday of Advent Year B: 1st: Romain Menard Psalm/Accl: Onyinye Ibeke 2nd: Rachel Duddin, Bidding Prayers: Kingsley Emeye
***********************************************************************
Holy Rosary before Mass on Sundays, Weekdays, and Every third Monday of the Month: There will be Holy Rosary every Sunday before Mass, and on Weekdays Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Holy Rosary before Mass.  Holy Rosary will be said every third Monday of the Month by the Knights of St Columba here in Sacred Heart Church at 7pm. Please kindly endeavour to take part in this great devotion to God, thank you.
Second Collection this weekend to cover the cost Christmas flowers and other decoration in church

Catechism Classes for Children – aged 6 – 17, and adults preparing for the Sacraments of initiation every Wednesday in the parish hall from 4.45 to 6pm to be followed by Mass at 6pm 
November – the Month for Holy Souls: Remembrance Sunday to be marked at Mass this Sunday. A book of Remembrance is placed at the foot of the Sanctuary for parishioners to enter the names of their deceased loved ones. Remembrance Candles are available for those who want to light them in memory of  their deceased loved one at the cost of £5 per candle and envelopes for booking Masses for the dead in this month are available too in a basket at the foot of the Sanctuary, please remember to enclose £10 offering for each Mass booked.
Thank You to all the parishioners for their hard work and generosity during this year’s St Andrew’s Night. I would like to thank in a very special way all who joined us from other parishes; and I would like to thank too all who provided food and dishes from different countries, those who arranged the quiz, the raffle and the music. It was really a great and enjoyable night and we all look forward to many more celebrations in the future.  

